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Angle Vale Riverbanks College Roads Upgrade 

Construction update  

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is delivering local road improvements to 

support the construction of the new Riverbanks College B-12 in Angle Vale. This upgrade is funded by the 

South Australian Government and will improve the safety and efficiency for all road users near the college.  

Key local upgrades near Riverbanks College will include:  

 new signalised junctions at Frisby and Angle Vale Roads, and Riverbanks and Angle Vale Roads,

including new signalised pedestrian crossings;

 a new Shared Use Path for pedestrians and cyclists on Angle Vale and Riverbanks Roads;

 new and upgraded LED road lighting for the extent of the works;

 new line marking and drainage; and

 pavement construction and surfacing and new median and kerb.

Construction is underway, including the installation of new drainage, excavation activities, concrete works, 

and the relocation of remaining underground services. The relocation of existing stobie poles on Riverbanks 

Road will also begin shortly. Temporary lighting towers will be in place until the new street lighting is installed. 

Project completion is expected in time for the 2022 school year, weather permitting. 

The majority of the works are being undertaken Monday to Saturday, between 7am and 6pm. 

Night works will be required as the works progress, with advance notice provided. 

Speed restrictions are in place during the works. Lane restrictions to be implemented as required to ensure 

the safety of workers and road users. Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when 

travelling through the area and take extra care when workers are on site 

Access for properties will be maintained throughout the works, and every effort will be made to minimise 

impacts to surrounding properties and road users as much as practically possible. Where works will 

temporarily restrict property access, the project team will contact affected property owners in advance.  

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there 

may be a need to restrict some access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and 

cyclists to alternative access and/or detours.  

Public transport services will remain operational however, bus stops may require temporary relocation. 

Advance notice of any temporary changes will be provided at the bus stops and on the Adelaide Metro website 

www.adelaidemetro.com.au 

The Department appreciates your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken. 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/


Further information 

To find out more about the project or register for future updates, please contact the project team at the 

following:  

 Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/anglevaleschool

 Email DIT.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au

 Call 1300 794 880

https://dit.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/building_projects/angle_vale_school
mailto:DIT.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au

